HANFORD HIGH BULLETIN

ASB Announcements

The ASB Office will not accept checks for the remainder of the year. Please be sure to pay for all items such as Prom, yearbooks & debts with cash or money order.

Students

Congratulations to Isaiah Cantu who took 1st place (Valley Champ) 400M Dash and is currently 3rd in the state with a time of 47.81. The state meet is Friday and Saturday June 1st & 2nd. Good Luck at state!! Go Bullpups!!

Sober Grad Party is Friday, 6/1 from 10 p.m. to 4 a.m. at the Kings Fairgrounds. Tickets purchased at Graduation Practice are \$20. Tickets purchased at the door will be \$25.

Coaches & Athletes – Any junior athletes who are thinking of playing sports in college should start their NCAA eligibility paperwork Now!! See Mrs. Homburg in the Career Center for information.

The last Drama Club meeting is this Friday, 5/25 at lunch. Be there to discuss summer plans, the summer musical, "You're a Good Man Charlie Brown" and our awards dinner. See you there!

Art Club meets every Monday at lunch in Rm. 605. Everyone is welcome⊕

Christian Club meets every Wednesday in Rm. 101. Please bring \$3 for lunch.

CHARACTER

"The measure of a man's character is what he would do if he knew he never would be found out." - Baron Thomas Babington Macauley

Analyze - Break apart

Bullpups remember...your character counts everywhere...all the time!